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Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Electric Department has a 1999 Ford F800 Terex bucket truck that needs repairs which exceed the value of 
the truck.  Fleet Services discussed the options with the department and opted to sell the truck at auction instead 
of repairing.  Using NC State Contract 765-03, a 2016 Ford F550 truck with a Altec AT40G 40’ bucket has 
been identified as a replacement for council approval. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The Electric Department has a 1999 Ford F800 Terex bucket truck that has over 8,300+ hours and numerous 
issues with the aerial bucket system and controls.  The 2016 Ford F550 with a Altec AT40G bucket truck body 
being proposed is smaller than the one they were using, but is suitable for tight job sites and easier to 
maneuver. The price of $121,304 is for the truck and body installation.  Estimated delivery is 90-120 days.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in 2016-17 budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing the new 2016 Ford F550 with a Altec AT40G bucket 
truck body from Piedmont Truck Center. 
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